ENGINEERING AND PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION

Oromocto Water Main Replacement
Saint John Avenue

Town of Oromocto

Please be advised that, as part of the Town of Oromocto — 2017 Capital
Works Program, the water main on Saint John Avenue is being replaced.
The total project is scheduled to take place starting May 1, 2017 to August
2017.

To complete the work, the Contractor will be switching the residential water
services from the existing system to a temporary water system.

If you have any questions concerning this notification please contact
Steven Basque, P. Eng. Town of Oromocto, Engineering and Public Works
at 357-4409.
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Steven Basqué, P. Eng.
Town Engineer
Town of Oromocto

4 Wood Street, Oromocto, NB E2V 2J3 Tel:(506)357-4409 Fax:(506)357-6038 www.oromocto.ca
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